
From: Wilkinson, Jonathan - M.P. 

Sent: July 6, 2021 12:31:25 PM 

To: Ministre / Minister (ECCC) 

Subject: FW: Regional Assessment - Ottawa Valley 

Sensitivity: Normal 


 

 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Phyllis   
Sent: July 6, 2021 6:22 AM 
To: Wilkinson, Jonathan - M.P. <Jonathan.Wilkinson@parl.gc.ca> 
Cc: iaac.ottawavalley-valeeoutaouais.aeic@canada.ca; McKenna, Catherine - M.P. 
<Catherine.McKenna@parl.gc.ca> 
Subject: Regional Assessment - Ottawa Valley 
 
I support the City of Ottawa’s call for a regional assessment of Ottawa Valley radioactive disposal projects 
under the Impact Assessment Act.  
 
A regional assessment could provide a "big picture review" of radioactive waste and the cumulative 
effects of existing waste sites and proposed new facilities. The assessment could consider protection of 
drinking water, maintenance of property values, tourism and employment in the Ottawa Valley while 
considering the rights, knowledge and priorities of Indigenous communities. 
 
Thank you, in advance, for your prompt attention to this matter. 
 
Phyllis Kessler  

 
Ottawa 
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